
 
THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER . IF YOU WISH 
FOR YOUR NAME TO BE REMOVED FROM OUR MAILING LIST,  

PLEASE CALL 615-449-0825 AND ASK FOR PEGGY. 
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The staff at Cedarcroft would like to 
wish you a Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year! We hope you will   

receive the best “Gift” ever this year if 
you have not already done so! 

Please remember to R.S.V.P. for the 
Christmas Banquet! If you receive this  
newsletter, you are heartily invited! It will be 
on Monday, December 15, 2008 at 6:30 

PM in the Fellowship Hall of First Baptist 
Church, 227 E. Main St., Lebanon. The 

dinner will be catered by Michael’s Café and 
we will have lots of entertainment, including a 
performance by Rodney Kelley, a talented 

magician. Please call or e-mail Peggy at 615-
449-0825 or peggy@cedarcrofthome.org to 

reserve your spot. 

Adopt A Resident! 
We have several residents 
here who do not have any 
family, and do not receive 
much for Christmas, so to 
try to make the holiday a bit 
merrier for them, our  
activities director has  
developed an adoption 
plan! If you would like to 
participate, please call 
Linda at 449-0825. You can 
be a “Secret Santa” and just 
drop the gifts off or deliver 
them to the resident  
personally and spend a  
little time with them. Linda 
will supply you with a wish 
list from the one(s) that you 
want to help, you can  
purchase what you would 
like from their list, wrap it 
and deliver. Just that easy!  

“A New Beginning” 
Please join us for this year’s 

Christmas Play, performed by our own  
dear and talented residents!  
Saturday, December 6, 2008 

2:00 PM 
Cedarcroft Chapel 

It will be a great way to kick off  
your holiday season! 

Thank you! First Presbyterian Church  
for the generous donation of  a turkey dinner with all the 
 trimmings on November 19! Our men heartily enjoyed it! 

December Birthdays: 
Kenneth R. Dec. 4 

Greg W. Dec. 8 
James C. Dec. 10 
Alvie H. Dec. 11 
Robert B. Dec. 15 

Michael C. Dec. 16 
Robert G. Dec. 21 
Ronnie T. Dec. 24 

 
And a belated Happy Birthday to 

Ronald K. whose name was  
accidentally cut off last months 

birthday list! Nov. 24 
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